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30th March 2020 
Email Communication
Between: Surrey Care Association and Peter Webb, LCAS Forum
[bookmark: _GoBack]Topic: CQC CD + Other queries 

Hello,
 
The CQC Pharmacy Specialist has been in contact with regard to the use of CDs, delegation, etc and they expect to have updates available with a couple of days, by the end of the week latest. 

When available they will be forwarded, apparently answers to some questions asked of CQC are actually on their website, but are not too clear, or that easy to locate, so are being redrafted and a more obvious location decided upon for them. That page will then be updated regularly and social care providers will have a known point to turn to for answers.
 
https://www.cqc.org.uk/guidance-providers/adult-social-care/medicines-information-adult-social-care-services
 

Regards,
 
 
Peter Webb
LCAS Forum
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